
QUARTERLY ISSUES FOR KXRA-1490 AM, 100.3 FM

4th Quarter 2022

 “ONE ON ONE PROGRAM” with News Director Mark Anthony

10 Minutes Saturdays at 7:40 am

Oct. 1-3 On this week’s One on One we visited with Alexandria Chief of Police 
Scott Kent about recruitment and challenges in law enforcement 
currently. 

Oct. 8-10 We talked with Pat Miles from WCCO-TV and KARE-11 about her battle 
with nearly losing her eyesight and also recently losing her husband 
and offering advice to recent widows.

  
Oct. 15-17 Our One on One interview this week was with Becky Schmitz from 

Vikingland Community Support Program and that help that is available 
for those suffering with a mental illness. 

Oct. 22-24 On this week’s One on One we visited with Jennie Engle from 
Discovery Middle School, who is the coach for the AAHS robotics team, 
as they are hosted the Northern Minnesota Robotics Conference.

  
Oct. 29-31  Alexandria Police Department Sgt. Chad Schroeder discusses safety 

this Halloween for children and what to look for while trick-or-treating.

Nov. 5-7    Patty Marriott from Douglas County Hospice discussed some 
misconceptions of hospice during National Hospice Month.

    
Nov. 12-14 Clista Bradford and Carlette Vernlund joined us on this week’s One on 

One to talk about the fire their destroyed their business back in 
February of 2022, and how they have come back from that tragic 
event.

   
Nov. 19-21 The topic on this week’s One on One was Project New Hope with 

veteran Dale Johansson who is helping veterans who are struggling 
with suicide. 

    
Nov. 26-28 We talked with both Dave Schultz and Roger Schultz about the need at 

Christmas and how to give during the Red Kettle Campaign with the 
Salvation Army. 

Dec. 3-5 Tim Voller, an outdoor and wildlife expert, discusses why caring for our 
wildlife for future generations is so important and what we can all do. 

 
Dec. 10-12 Jen Jabas, from the United Way, discusses the need for winter coats 

and funds during this time of high inflation as families are struggling. 
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Dec. 17-19 On this week’s One on One we visited with Jesse Grabow from the 
Minnesota State Patrol about safe driving during the winter storms and 
how to avoid a crash. 

 
Dec. 24-26 On this week’s One on One Steve Boyd joined us from Safe Families 

for Children to talk about a New Year’s Eve party for families.  


